
 

Environment Officer (Noise)  

 
 
The opportunity 
 
Right now, we have an opportunity for an Environment Officer (Noise) to join us in 
the Environment & Sustainability branch.  
 
This is a full time, Temporary Fixed Term Opportunity for up to 2 years with potential 
for further extension. The role is to be located primarily in Macquarie Park however 
with the current COVID environment the incumbent of the role would generally be 
working from home subject to review and further notice relating to COVID. The role 
would potentially require occasional travel for onsite inspections or meetings as well 
as attendance at meetings at Transport offices including Parramatta, North Sydney 
and Milsons Point.    
 
You will be responsible for providing expert advice and assistance to Transport for 
NSW staff and its contractors on a range of environmental planning, environmental 
management, assessment and compliance requirements for Agency activities in the 
specialist area of acoustics.  

If you would like to review the extended advert and Role Description please review the 
advert posted on IWorkforNSW or Seek.com,  Recruitment ID 6663.  
 
Salary 
 
The salary for this position is Grade USS 9 ($114,601 to $123,199) per annum plus 
superannuation and leave loading. 

How to apply 
 
To apply for this position, please email your updated resume and answers to the 
below questions (yes or no) to Sylvia Koutsoubaris at 
Sylvia.koutsoubaris@transport.nsw.gov.au.   

• Do you have a relevant tertiary degree qualification in engineering, science 
including environmental science, or related discipline? A focus on acoustics is 
preferred but not necessarily essential.  

• Do you have experience and capability in acoustics, with a focus in noise 
modelling, monitoring, assessment and mitigation for road infrastructure 
projects? 

• Do you have experience in construction noise modelling, monitoring, 
assessment and the preparation of construction noise and vibration 
management plans?  

 

Applications close: 11:59pm, Monday 23rd November 2020.  
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